
July 2020 

 

Dear Rising 8th Grade students,  
 

Please work on the following sections of the Math book during the summer. 
 

Introduction  

The number system 

Expressions and equations 

Geometry 

Statistics and probability  
 

You are welcome to work on other sections if you wish.  
 

Please bring this book with you to school as it will be helpful during the school year 

as a reference, support and practice.  
 

Regards and thanks, 

Mr. Quinn and Mr. Whelan  

 


